· The Canada Pension Plan representatives are coming to Vancouver, BC in November 2024! Prepare to be there to hear them in person!

· Did you know that since 2015, government policy makers created a CPP Investment Board that has ensured that the Canadian Pension Plan has increased in value? Today’s value of the CPP is over 630 billion!

· The Canada Pension Plan website includes more information on their public meetings which can be found here. 

· They will post information on our Vancouver, in-person, meeting 4 weeks prior to the meeting.  Plan for early November 2024!

· General information on their commitment to Canadians can be found here

· Check out their social media sites found here:
· LinkedIn
· X (formerly Twitter)
· YouTube
· Instagram

